
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
15/02/2018 
 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
Our Year Five class has been very fortunate to receive an invitation from ALCOA to attend 
the Cottesloe Sculptures by the Sea exhibition, on Friday, 2nd March (Week 5).  The 
excursion includes a self-guided walk to view the various sculptures and a hands on art class, 
led by one of the exhibitors. We will be leaving school promptly at 8.15am, but due to our 
workshop being between 12:30pm and 2:00pm we will not return to school until at least 
4:30pm.  
 
Students need to wear their sports uniform, with yellow t-shirt. They also require their hat, 
sunscreen, recess, lunch and plenty of water. We will be walking on the beach so I suggest 
that they bring some thongs and a towel.  (We will initially need to wear our sneakers as 
some of the art activities require closed in shoes).  
 
A big thank you to ALCOA for funding this excursion including the bus service. 
 
Please sign the permission slip below and return by Friday 23rd February. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Kate Vidulich 
Year Five Teacher 
 
 
 
 

 
Sculptures by the Sea Exhibition 

 
I give permission for my child, _________________________ to travel by bus on Friday, 2nd 
March 2018 to attend the Sculptures by the Sea Exhibition in Cottesloe.  
 
Signed _____________________________  Date ___________________________ 
 
Contact Number: _______________________________ 

St Joseph’s School 
Millar Street, Waroona, Western Australia 

PO Box 129, Waroona WA 6215 

Telephone: (08) 9782 6500 

Email:  admin@stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au 

Web Site: www.stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au 


